I am against this development for the following reasons:

- Loss of a major supermarket forcing people to drive further, thereby increasing pollution which is totally
contrary to climate change initiatives.

- Increased housing will inevitably put further strain on current facilities which are

already inadequate in terms of key resources, ie doctors, dentists schools etc.

- Local shops will see a decrease in footfall following the loss of the Fords Grove parking space along with
restrictions on parking at Winchmore Hill Broadway.

- Increased carbon monoxide levels on this already congested part of Green Lanes.

- If this goes ahead, the whole area will become a construction site which will have massive repercussions for
local and business traffic.

These plans MUST be rejected and an alternative site identified where the effects will be far less
environmentally, health wise and aesthetically.
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